JIM FOSTER
PRESIDENT

AL DRAKE
Vice President

JAMIE WINROCD
DIRECTOR

KEN SMITH
DIRECTOR

MIKE HEIDEMANN
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

MARK FLESHER
PAST PRESIDENT

NEVADA STATE FIREFIGHTERS’ ASSOCIATION
P.O. Box 907
L.ovelock, Nevada 89419
Business: 775-273-1127 Fax: 775-996-4350 Website: www.nsfa.org

Dear Membership,

As we get closer to the training conference, we need your feedback. Please respond to the
survey that we will be sending out. We have been planning for the conference to be held in
Elko, Nevada. With your input, we will decide if in-attendance training will be held.

We understand that with the current situation unfolding with the pandemic that your safety is
our top priority for our conference. Your input will help decide how we proceed. Full
attendance, hybrid or virtual only. Regardless of how the survey comes out, the board will hold
our annual business meeting in June 2021.

Although we have not held a training conference for some time, we are continuing with our
normal business on a scaled back version. The board continues to meet monthly.

As a reminder please submit your dues to the association so we can continue to support ali fire
fighters in the state. In addition, please submit your application for scholarships, instructor of
the year and Department of the Year.

Please respond in a timely manner to the survey so we can decide how to proceed.

Thank you and please be safe.

im Foster

- MISSION STATEMENT -
"REPRESENT, SUPPORT, AND PROMOTE THE GENERAL WELFARE AND SAFETY OF ALL FIREFIGHTERS."




